
I would like to reserve ________ butterflies   
                ($7 each)

   TOTAL $__________
  
I would like to support the work of Blessing Hospice 
with an additional contribution of: $__________  
(this amount is tax-deductible)

TOTAL ENCLOSED: $__________

All orders and payment go to The Blessing 
Foundation:

To order in person with cash, check or
credit card:

Complete this form and bring it to The 
Blessing Foundation office, 1121 Broadway in 
Quincy, using the alley entrance north
of Broadway

OR  

Send completed form by mail, with check only: 
        The Blessing Foundation

Butterfly Moments
1121 Broadway  PO Box 7005
Quincy IL  62305-7005

Butterfly Moments
2018

“Just when the caterpillar thought the world was 
over, it turned into a butterfly.” 

                                                   - Author Unknown

6th Annual Butterfly Release 
Hosted by 

Blessing Hospice & Palliative Care
In celebration and memory of those we have loved 

and lost
Sunday, August 12 

Wavering Park Large Pavilion
North 36th Street, Quincy
Registration: 1:30-1:45pm

Butterfly Release:  Promptly at 2 pm

Please hold butterflies at the registration table for...

Name________________________________

Address______________________________

City/State/ Zip_________________________

Phone_______________________________

My gift is in honor of :                                                
(Please print name as you’d like it to be read at the event)

1.___________________________________
The above was a Veteran: yes/ no                            

2.___________________________________
The above was a Veteran: yes/ no                            

3.___________________________________
The above was a Veteran: yes/ no                            

4.___________________________________
The above was a Veteran: yes/ no                            

5.___________________________________
The above was a Veteran: yes/ no                            

• If you are unable to attend the event and still wish to have 
a butterfly released, a member of the Blessing Hospice team 
will release the butterfly on your behalf. 

• The event will be held rain or shine. However, butterflies 
cannot be released in inclement weather, so you may take 
your butterfly with you to release at home later. 

• Any butterflies not picked up will be released by Blessing Hospice staff.
• For additional information, please contact Steve Felde, (217) 223-8400, ext. 4191 or by email at 
      steve.felde@blessinghealthsystem.org

Order deadline is 4:30 pm, Friday, July 20.

New this year: 
A commemorative 

window cling 
accompanies 

each butterfly 
ordered.


